
12th March 2025. 

Dear Parents/carers, 

We are beginning to think about designing a new wildlife area at Woodland Grange to make better use of the space 

we have available to us (see photos below). We are hoping to make this a calm space which pupils and staff can 

make good use of if they just need some quiet time. There will also be a purple bench added to this wildlife area in 

memory of the wonderful Mrs Hunter.  

In order to carry out this work, we are relying on kind donations from the Woodland Grange community, as there a 

number of materials we will need to make this happen. We need the following to make this project come to life: 

• Bricks and sand (to create the border of the wildlife area) 

• Compost  

• Lavender 

• Wildflower seeds (we already have lots of these) 

If you have any of these materials and are happy to donate them, we would be more than appreciative. We aim to 

begin work on this exciting new area by the end of the month and therefore need the materials to be collated before 

then. If you could bring your donations in as soon as you are able and leave these against the wall of Mr Juneja’s 

office and the staffroom (along the main path). Please ensure enough space for people to walk past.  

As this is quite an undertaking, we are also appealing for the help of anyone who has a green finger or an eye for 

design to come into school to help construct this area (date to be confirmed). If you would be interested in helping 

out, please express this through an email to the school office. Once we have a date arranged to commence the work, 

we will let you know. 

We hope you are just as excited about these plans as us and look forward to seeing the final result. We appreciate all 

your support with this, 

Mrs Matthews (Year 2/4) and Miss Holland (Year 3). 

 

Proposed area: 


